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What We Are Learning! 

We have been learning all about plants this 

week. We made a diagram of plant parts, 

cut and glued a dandelion parts puzzle, did 

an alphabet dot to dot flower, planted our 

own flower seeds, and tasted food from 

seeds to roots. We painted flowers using 

sponges, forks, and even celery stalk ends! 

They turned out so pretty! We celebrated 

Earth Day by reading books, watching some 

cool videos, coloring, and journal writing. 

We worked on the letter Y with our HWT 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk 

boards, and paint dobbers. In Religion we 

talked about people who help others. In Art 

Class they planted flower seeds in their 

own flower pot that they had painted. 

Upcoming Events 

May  2 – May Crowning of Mary            

May 16 – 8th Grade Graduation 6 pm         

May 20 – Pre-K Graduation 6 pm                 

May 21 – Last Day (9-11 am) for PS & PK  

Next week we will be working on the 

letter Z and talking about Zoo Animals. 

Show and Tell will be on Wed, May 1st.  

Snacks for next week:                         

Monday-Alden                                

Tuesday-Bennett                               

Wednesday-Garrett’s 6th B-day (July 24)                            

Thursday-Blakely                                        

Friday-Lyla’s 6th B-day (July 5)  
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Snacks for next week: 

Notes: 

Important graduation information came home this week. Amanda Macer will be coming to 

take pictures this Wednesday, May 1st. She will take a group picture and individuals for 

those wanting to order.  

The May book order I sent home will be our last one of the year. Please have any orders in 

by Thursday, May 2nd. 

Have a great weekend! 
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